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Dear Parent/Carer 

Meet The Professionals – Thursday 7th March 2019 

As part of our careers programme and National Careers Week we would like to invite 

you and your child to attend our ‘Meet the Professionals’ evening, on Thursday 7th 

March 4.30pm - 7pm in the main hall. 

We have successfully run this event in previous years and it has been well attended.  

We believe that this is an excellent opportunity for our students to talk to a range of 

professionals in an informal environment about their careers. 

We have representatives from both the public and private sectors ranging from the 

army to a chef and a fashion blogger.  In addition to this, there will be higher 

education colleges and apprenticeship advice. 

All of our professionals have kindly volunteered their time free of charge, so please 

come along and support this event. 

I look forward to welcoming you on the 7th March. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms E Rooke 

Careers Leader 

 

 

 

 
   

 


